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This bill will further destroy what is left of this city. My family no longer feels safe in 

public spaces as it is. The story last week about the local chef attacked by the 

houseless person's dog (the dog was later released back to the houseless person) is 

just the latest example of misguided governance. My partner and I have agreed that if 

this bill goes through, we are transferring schools, transferring jobs, and selling our 

condo. We are fed up. 


